
From:                              LDF 
Subject:                          FW: Site Allocations DPD ‐comment 
  

From: John Crompton  
Sent: 02 February 2014 10:04 
To: LDF 
Subject: Site Allocations DPD -comment 
  
John Crompton, 14 Donovan Avenue, London, N10 2JX 
  
This comment is submitted by the Muswell Hill and Fortis Green Association 
following a recent Committee meeting.  
  
We thought that the document was very interesting and provides a very useful "one stop" overview 
of all the exciting things which are happening in Haringey.  
  
We do not have a comment on a specific site so it was not appropriate to use 
the online survey. We do however wish to draw attention to the description of 
Muswell Hill which appears on page 94. This shows every sign of being drafted 
in a hurry and it does not really make sense so could do with a redraft. Also, 
whilst it is good to see the Conservation Area status being referred to in 
connection with Muswell Hill ,  it is not clear why the same has not been  done 
with the three other areas which are described on this page. In fact there does 
not seem to be much consistency at all –why for example quote the number of 
retail units in Crouch End but not in the other areas? 
  
John Crompton 
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